September 16, 2008

Ms. Renee Jenkins, Director of Administration

Docketing Division 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793

Transmittal No. OH-2008-01 

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

Attached are original tariff pages for Frontier Communications of Michigan, Inc. to clarify existing language.

As acknowledgment this filing has been received, please date stamp and return the marked enclosed copy of this letter in the envelope.

If you have any questions regarding this Filing, please call Ron Rodemerk at (585) 777-8727.

Sincerely,

Tanya Swanson

Senior Regulatory Analyst

Enclosure

